
Tuesday, March 12, 2019 
 
 

• Attention all students and staff!  This week is Classified Employee Appreciation Week!  Half of Everett 
High School’s staff are classified employees – these are your Classroom Paraeducators, Amazing Office, 
Custodial and Kitchen Staff, your technology Gurus, and safety conscious Transportation and Security 
folks.  Say thanks to a Classified Staff today! 

• 5, 4, 3. Listen up, Seagulls! In three days, we are having a school-wide scavenger hunt for St. Paddy's 
Day. There will be shamrocks hidden around the school. Find a shamrock and turn it into to Mrs. Adams 
in room A328 for a St. Paddy's Day treat. Feelin' lucky? Make sure to participate on Friday. 

• The Superintendent Scholar’s Award applications are now available for students in the top 5% of their 
class in GPS or in SAT Scores. See Mrs. Berry or Mrs. Weir in the counseling office for details. 

• GSA is cancelled today, but will be back Tuesday, March 19.  We will also be meeting with cooking club 
Wednesday.  Hope to see you there! 

• ASB Officer packets are now available in the main office.  If you are interested in running for an ASB 
position you need to fill out the entire packet and return it to the treasurer’s office.  If you have any 
questions about what ASB entails or the responsibilities you will have, please see Mr. Birse in the 
cafeteria.  There are 5 ASB positions: President, Vice-President, Secretary, Treasurer, and Public 
Relations. You can also ask them any questions you may have about the positions.  If you would rather 
represent just your class, instead of the entire school, class elections will held in about a month. 

• Attention all staff and Senior seagulls! The moment you've been waiting for is finally here. The annual 
Senior versus Staff basketball game is Friday, March 29th. Packets are out now at the treasurer’s office 
and are due Friday, March 22nd. Spots are limited. Get your forms in ASAP! 

• Enter our Summer Reading Art Contest!  Winners will have their artwork used on our district summer 
reading brochures, and they will receive a Kindle Fire, and bragging rights!  See Ms. Payne in the library 
for details! 

• Culture night is tomorrow from 5:30 to 7:30 pm in the main gym.  Come celebrate and recognize the 
beautiful diversity of our Everett community.  

• This past weekend choir students performed at the MPMEA Solo and Ensemble Contest. All singers 
performed really well receiving ratings of Excellent and Superior. Major congratulations to Judah Nanto 
who will be representing our region at the state level in the Tenor category, to Nick Spencer for being 
1st alternate in the tenor category, to Kody Smith for being 2nd alternate in the baritone category, and 
also to the freshman treble ensemble, Firefly, who are 1st alternate in the Large Treble Ensemble 
category. Both singers and instrumentalists received Superior and Excellent scores for their 
performances.    Way to represent Seagull singers! 

 
 


